
From: Gary Young <email address removed> 
Sent: July 24, 2013 2:17 PM 
To: Patchell,Jason [CEAA] 
Subject: Re: with attachment 
  
Jason 
Some of my concerns are about the end of the mine life and the 40 or more years after 
which Taseko has noted. There is no information on who looks after the ongoing lake 
re-circulation after the mine life expires.  Further Taseko does not specifically address 
the "left over" processing liquids which contain hazardous and toxic chemicals. It seems 
the chemicals and residues stay there in some form. There is no information on how 
much of the processing chemicals will be used over the mine life and considering that 
extracting gold and copper involves dangerous chemicals, this should be available. 
Thank you 
Gary Young 
  
From: "Patchell,Jason [CEAA]" <Jason.Patchell@ceaa-acee.gc.ca> 
To:  
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2013 11:35:31 PM 
Subject: with attachment 
  
Dear Registered Participants: 
  
Please find attached the Daily Public Hearing Schedule and Order of Presentation - 
Topic-Specific Hearing Sessions on Geology and Hydrogeology sessions 
scheduled for July 25 to 27, 2013. Please contact me if any scheduling errors are 
noticed. 
  
Regards, 
Jason 
________________________________ 
Jason Patchell, M.Env, P.Ag 
environmental assessment officer 
canadian environmental assessment agency 
160 elgin st. ottawa ON K1A 0H3 
jason.patchell@ceaa-acee.gc.ca 
t: 613 957 0471 
Government of Canada 
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